
Dear .... 
 
Covid - 19 and Public Access 
 
Current at 8 April 2020 – subject to change with further Government Advice 
 
This is a worrying time for everyone and we are writing to you in the midst of this health 
crisis to clarify our position regarding the public right of responsible access because we 
know that this is likely to be a concern to you. 
 
We have posted our guidance on our website (on path and outdoor access pages) and are 
keeping this updated in line with Government advice.  Please see the current version for 
information below in a format which may be useful to print out and place on site for public 
information. 
 
People otherwise confined at home are legitimately going out to take exercise daily and it is 
important that routes, particularly core paths, remain open for responsible access. It is up to 
access takers to ensure they do this safely and maintain the required distance and wash 
their hands regularly, especially before and after exercise. 
 
We realise that pinch points along a route, particularly gates, can be of special concern. 
Where possible it may be useful to temporarily prop gates open (if not required for livestock 
control) to reduce handling. Unlike foot and mouth disease this virus does not affect animals 
so the normal responsible access arrangements around livestock should still 
apply.  Everyone should be following the national social distancing and hygiene guidelines. 
 
We understand that some paths will be more heavily used than usual and want to thank you 
for carrying on with your work while understanding and respecting the increased need of 
your local community to use these paths. 
 
If you have any specific worries or concerns regarding this please contact us to discuss them. 
 
With best wishes  
  
Yours sincerely 

 
Community Greenspace  
  



 

 
 


